
PLEASANT HILLS
AUTHORITY

ENGINEERING SERVICES
REQUEST FOR

QUALIFICATIONS
Pleasant  Hills  Authority  is
requesting  letters  of  interest
and qualifications  to  provide
engineering  services  for  the
operation of the wastewater
treatment  facilities.  Specific
information  regarding  this
request  and  instructions  for
submitting  responses  are
available  at  our  website
www.phauthority.com on
the  Public  Info-Bids  page.
Any  questions  can  be
directed  to  Jean  Crane  at
412-653-3878.  Responses
are due by Monday, August
26, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.

Jean L. Crane
Manager


